
 

 

 
By: Peter Sass:  Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To:  Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 21 October 2009  
 
 
Subject:      The Overview and Scrutiny Function as a Result of the Decision 

made at County Council on 15 October 2009 
 
 
 
 

 
 
1. Background 
 
 

a. The attached report was discussed by the County Council on 15 October 
2009.  Members are asked to discuss the operation of the Cabinet Scrutiny 
Committee in light of the County Council decision. 

 
 
2.  Recommendation 
 

Members are asked to discuss the operation of the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee 
in light of the County Council decision. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact:  
 
Anna Taylor  Tel: 01622 694764 
 
 
 


